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EU, NATO, OSCE, UN discuss international presence 
in Brussels 
KosovoCompromise Staff 
 
High representatives of the European Union, NATO, the OSCE and the UN are 
discussing in Brussels on Friday the international presence in Kosovo, in the light of 
the announced reconfiguration of the UN mission in the province. 
 
“It is an informal meeting about the future international presence, and no decision will 
be taken”, diplomatic sources said. 
 
EU’s High Representative Javier Solana and NATO’s Secretary-General Jaap de Hop 
Scheffer are being joined by ambassadors from EU and NATO countries. 
 
One of the key discussion points is the reconfiguration of the Unmik mission, which 
still has to receive organizational and operational frames. 
 
“Precise directives for Unmik chief Lamberto Zannier have still to arrive”, one 
diplomatic source said. 
 
 


